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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-022
TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 Principals
	 Career and Technical Education Coordinators
	
FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 February 18, 2020

SUBJECT:	� CTE Construction Trades Sector Connector March 25 

CTE CONSTRUCTION TRADES SECTOR 
CONNECTOR MARCH 25
The Wyoming Department of Education is assembling educators 
and participants from business and industry to take part in a Sector 
Connector for the construction trades industry. The Sector Connector 
is an opportunity for secondary and postsecondary educators to work 
with business and industry partners to develop an environment for 
sharing best practices, new and emerging industry information, and 
to understand the needs of the construction industry. This forum will 
provide the time and space needed to nurture mutually beneficial 
relationships. 

The Construction Trades Sector Connector is scheduled for 10 a.m.- 
2 p.m. on March 25, 2020, in Casper at the Pathways Innovation 
Center. A no-host lunch is available for $10.

To register please click here.

For more information, contact Dr. Michelle Aldrich at 307-777-3655 or 
michelle.aldrich@wyo.gov.
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